Board Meeting Update
February 15, 2016

Student News
PHS Valedictorian: Ellie Lochner
PHS Salutatorian: Erin Crabtree
PHS Academic Excellence Scholarship: Ellie Lochner
PHS Technical Excellence Scholarship: Jessie Denny

Students of the Month:
PES: Will be announced next month
PhMS:  Tristan Craig (Grade 6), Brendan Soberg (Grade 7),
Layla Huffman (Grade 8)
PHS: Brandon Bruneau (Grade 9) and Jessie Denny (Grade 12)

The following items were approved during open session of the February 15, 2016
Board of Education meeting.
1) Approved budget amendments for 2015-16.
2) Approved Board impasse with PEA on salary negotiations.
3) Implemented Board offer of 1.5% pay raise for PEA members for 2015-16.
4) Approved property insurance coverage bid from Chubb Insurance
5) Approved personnel report:
a) Hiring of Mark Fuhr as PHS varsity soccer coach beginning with 2016 season.
b) Approved retirement of Cindy Gould as kindergarten teacher (34 years)
6) Approved payment of bills.

The following items were approved following executive session of the
February 15, 2016 Board of Education meeting:
1) Approved implementation of administrative staffing plan for 2016-17.



